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There needs to be sufficient off road parking for at least 2 cars per household. With additional on road parking for 2 
cars per household. With the amount of work vans for contractors and deliveries and being made due to online 
shopping. There should also be 2 delivery / unloading bays per 10 houses.   
 
Failure to plan for these on  all housing developments will be the sole cause for public disorder, criminal 
damage  and discontent amongst the residents who have to live there. Furthermore pedestrians will not be able to 
use the pavements safely due to parking on pavements.  This is a planning department problem that needs to be 
addressed, as public transport is not fit for purpose as we can all see with the failure to build the Wixhams rail 
station and irregular bus services.  
 
Regards 
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